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Teacher Workday 

No school for students on Monday, October 10th. 

End of First Quarter  
The quarter will end on October 7th. Parents, please check with your students to make sure they 

have completed all assignments.  

Open House/Title 1 Meeting 
Our Open House/Title 1 Meeting was a success. Thank you to those parents/families who came 

out that night to support our Titan Family. 

Halloween Math Night 
Our Halloween Math Night is Tuesday, October 25th from 5:00pm to 7:00pm. More information 

will be sent out at a later date. 

Parenting Day 
Parenting Day will be Monday, October 17th from 9:00am to 1:00pm.  At this time, parents will 

be able to come on campus and pick up report cards and view student data. 

Red Ribbon Week 
Red Ribbon Week is October 24th thru 28th.  More information will be sent out at a later date. 

Pink Out Day 
Students may wear a pink shirt on Friday, October 14th in support of Breast Cancer Awareness. 

Must wear school pants, shorts, or skirt and tennis shoes. 

 



Costume Day 
Costumes may be worn on October 31st for PreK-3rd grades only. No scary costumes. Please 

make sure they are age and grade appropriate. 

Athletics/Sports 
Volleyball—Congratulations to the Lady Titans for making the playoffs. They had a great season! 

Football—Our Titan Football team has 2 more games this month. October 6th at home and 

October 13th at Lott Middle School. 

Basketball—Our basketball team starts their season October 20th. 

Please see our Facebook page for football and basketball schedules. Tickets to these sports events must be 

purchased through GoFan.co. If you need information about using GoFan, please contact the school. 

Thank You!!! 
Thank you to Alabama Power for the donation of cleaning supplies for our classrooms. We would 

also like to thank the PTO for the donation of the homecoming ribbons. 
 

Book Fair 
The library will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair the week of October 25th thru November 1st. 
 
 

PTO 
PTO fundraisers this month:  

Boo Grams will go on sale Tuesday, October 11th thru Friday, October 21st. They will be 

delivered to students on October 31st. The cost of the Boo Gram will be $1.00/each. 
 

Dismissal Time 
Students are dismissed at 2:35pm. If your child/children are not picked up by the time car line 

ends, they will be sent to After School Care. There is a fee of $5/per child/per hour if your 

child is sent to After School Care. Fee is due at time of pick up. 
 

Early Dismissals 
All early dismissals must be before 2:00pm 
 

After School Care 
After school care is available to all students. Registration fee is $15/child. The weekly fee is 

$50-1 child, $75-2 children, $90-3 children. Drop-in fee is $5/per child/per hour.  
 

 
#titansharp 

For further updates and messages, look for us on Facebook—North Mobile County K-8 School 

 Or visit our website-- northmobilemcpssal.schoolinsites.com 


